League City Historical Society

West Bay Common School
210 N Kansas Ave, League City, TX 77573

September 7, 2022
To: City of League City Council Members

West Bay Common School Children’s Museum is planning our annual Children’s Parade. This
parade has traditionally taken place on July 4th and was known as the Teddy Bear Parade. For
the safety of volunteers and guests the Board Members of the League City Historical Society
decided to move the parade to a month with cooler temperatures.

The walking parade through the Historic District will take place on October 15th from 10am to
11am. We will line up at the Museum and parade down to Butler’s Courtyard.

We are asking the council to waive fees for setting up barricades to block off streets during this
time.

Attached is a map.

Sincerely,
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Amber Murphy U@"‘/
Secretary, League City Historical Society
Email: amber@butlerscourtyard.com

Cell: 281-250-6845
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